From

Director Higher Education, Haryana,
Shiksha Sadan, Sector-5, Panchkula,
To,
All the Principals of Govt. Colleges in the State of Haryana.

Memo No. 1/31-2015 Ad (3) Part-II
Dated, Panchkula, the p G )\‘\q

Subject : Regarding Aadhar Enabled Biometric Attendance System.
ok 3k 3k ok ok ok ok ok

Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

I have been directed to request you to purchase the Aadhar enabled
Biometric Attendance System (if required) & maintain the Annual Maintenance
contract with the firm. It is further requested to purchase the AEBAS system from

your own resource i.e. [T Scheme etc.

D
: \N\"
Supdt. Administration

for Director Higher Education,
Haryana, Panchkula.



